
 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER! 

If you are receiving this, you have registered on our website to receive our 
newsletters. Good job! 

  

The Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is on Facebook. 

Click here to like the page and follow us! 

  

  

   

2020 Tax Payment Deadline  

The deadline for payment of your 2020 property taxes is October 31st. However, the 
31st is a Saturday, so please try and have your payment made before the 30th. A 

 



penalty charge of 1.25% will be added as of November 1st. And consecutively every 
month following. So be sure to have your payment in before October 31st. If paying 
through telpay, please allow 2 to 3 days for the payment to be processed. If the 
payment is sent on October 31st, we may not receive it until November 2nd or 3rd.  

   

Council Meetings 

The council meetings for the month of October will take place on October 7th and 
21st at 7:00 pm. If you wish to attend (as an observer) please contact the Village 
office to pre-register. If you wish to attend as a delegations, please contact our CAO 
at cao@villagestpierrejolys.ca.  

 

COVID-19 Information 

  

With cases slowly rising, we must be reminded that COVID-19 is still present! You 
may be tired of staying inside or following physical distancing procedures, but we 
must continue to follow these measures to stay safe. We will get through this 
together! 

For trusted information regarding COVID-19, look no further than the Village 
website COVID-19 page. Click here to find local, provincial and national information 
regarding this pandemic.  

Due to the rising cases in Manitoba, we are reminding you of ways to pay for your 
property taxes without entering the office. For members of a Credit Union, you may 
pay through Telpay by adding the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys as a payee and using 
your roll number as the account number. We are also accepting E-Transfer sent 
to info@villagestpierrejolys.ca. For E-Transfer, please send in a separate email the 
answer to the security question as well as the amount paid and address of property. 
You may also send a cheque in the mail to Box 218, St-Pierre-Jolys, MB R0A 1V0 

If you must come to the office, here are the guidelines: 

 Only one person in the building at once. Please wait until staff has sanitized 
before entering. 



 Wearing a mask is strongly recommended. 
 If you or someone close to you are feeling ill, please do not enter the office. 
 Please stay behind the plexiglass at the counter. 

In The Works 

The Council for the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is currently re-working the Zoning By-
Law and planning for the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys. This will help give a clearer 
vision for the future of the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys. This is a slow process, but is a 

big step for future development in the Village.  

Winter is Coming! 

Time to tidy up our yards and get them ready for winter! 

Searching for Youth Councillor 

The Council for the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is searching for a youth councillor 
starting in October. If interested, please contact the CAO at cao@villagestpierrejolys.ca. 

Message from Public Works 

  

Rules for the Tree Branch Depot: 

  

 For Village residents only 



 Only tree branches, no larger than 8 inches in diameter, with 
minimal leaves 

 No stumps, grass clippings, leaves or garden scraps 
 NO GARBAGE 

If these rules are not followed, we will be forced to close the tree branch depot. The 
site will be monitored 24/7. 
Thank you for your understanding and patience in this matter. 
  

  

  

  

  

2020 Summer Employees  
We would like to thank our summer employees for 2020. Noah Gosselin, Rylan 
Forest and Gerald Gosselin. Thank you and good luck in your future endeavors. 

 

Village Office Closed  

  

The Village office will be closed on Monday October 12th for Thanksgiving. Have a 
great long weekend! We are back in the office on Tuesday. 

  

  

  

Online Registration Coming Soon 
Soon, you will be able to book your Parc Carillon campsites, arena ice rentals and 
hall rentals online, all from the comfort of your own home!  

  

Resident's Reminders 

Did you know you need to visit the Village office: 



 When you get a new dog (to get him/her registered) 
 When you open a new business (to fill out some applications and receive the 

proper permits) 
 When you build a fence (to get a development permit) 

  

Job Opportunities with the Village 
  
Click here to find all job opportunities with the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys. 
  
  
 

Visit our Website  
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